6t December, 1932.

Dear Mr. Duveen,

In reply to your letier of December 2nd, I acoept with
pleasurs the invitation of lord Lonsdale to be his guest at the
Dinner on Deswmber l4th at 7.30.

I will also be glad to offer a canvas for a heed and
shoulder portrait in ald of such a deserving csuse as the Charing
Cross Hospitel. 1t always gives s grest sutisfaction to be
sble to help in this way, and in fact I have besn asked to offer
a cunvas which will be sold for the Viotoria Hospital for Childrea
on the 8th.

Balieve e,

Yours sincersly,
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